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13 March 2024 
Year 6 moving into Year 7 2025 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
To enrol your child in Year 7 for 2025, you will need to complete an Expression of Interest for Year 6 
to Year 7 transition. The Expression of Interest (EOI) lets you indicate which school you would like 
your child to attend in Year 7.  
 
The EOI process is now available online. After you submit an EOI and it has been assessed, your 
child will be offered a place at high school.  
 
EOI Year 7 2025 
 
If your child will not be attending a NSW Government high school next year, please let us know by 
completing a Placement Not Required form. 
 
Placement Not Required Year 7 2025 
 
If you are unsure whether they will be attending a NSW Government school (you’ve applied for a 
private school, or you are moving interstate), we ask that you still complete an EOI and follow up with 
your school once a decision has been made. 
 
The online process will guide you through your options and collect the information required to make 
the process as smooth as possible. 
 
 For parents/Carers who are not able to complete an application online, a paper EOI form can be 
collected from the school office. 
 
For more information about moving to high school, visit https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-
schools/going-to-a-public-school. 
 
This letter can be found in School Bytes so you can access the links. 
 
Regards 
 
 
 
Tim Gamble 
Assistant Principal 
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